


From Fr. John 
 Please find in this bulletin insert a message of welcome from Fr. Molini as well as the interim Mass 
schedule, which will be effective August 1. I would like to thank Fr. Molini for his help in providing both of 
these to our parish community.  
 With the announcement of the new Mass schedule beginning on August 1, we are beginning to sched-
ule Mass intentions now through the end of the calendar year. In looking at the calendar in preparation for 
this announcement, the parish staff and I quickly realized that moving to this new interim Mass schedule will 
impact the scheduling of Mass intentions. In total, we will move from fourteen Masses a week to nine Mass-
es. In particular for the Mass intentions for Sunday Masses, we will move from two Masses that can have an 
intention to one Mass a weekend. This is because one Mass offered for the Sunday obligation must be cele-
brated for the people, per the norms of Canon Law.  
 To provide a fair opportunity for parishioners to request Masses for themselves or for their loved 
ones, we will limit the number of Masses that can be requested between August 1 and December 31. A pa-
rishioner may request no more than 3 Masses between August 1 and December 31. These three Masses can 
be either 1 Sunday Mass and 2 weekday Masses or 3 weekday Masses.  
 Our parish staff has already been at work on the Mass calendar for intentions scheduled prior to the 
scheduling moratorium. If you have requested Masses and would like to know if they have been changed , 
please contact the parish office. I ask for your patience and understanding should a requested date not be 
available due to the change in the Mass schedule.  
 This week, we will reach out to Lectors, Eucharistic Ministers, and Servers to determine their prefer-
ences for Masses after August 1.  
 Please continue to pray for our new priests as they move into final preparations for their transition to 
being here and at St. Gabriel.  


